
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: james@jamessmith.com <james@jamessmith.com>

Date: 12/14/2015 1:41:30 PM
Subject: FW: Flood Costs

James - Hope all is well. Are you able to meet with Josh and I on Wednesday at 10:00am to discuss flood costs? 
You come here or we can come to you?
Thanks,
Katherine

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 5:26 PM
To: James Smith
Subject: Re: Flood Costs

Wednesday at 10:00am?

On Dec 11, 2015, at 4:07 PM, James Smith <james@jamessmith.com> wrote:

Great! Next Wednesday? Midmorning or afternoon?

Look forward to catching up.

James

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 2:24 PM
To: james@jamessmith.com
Subject: Flood Costs

When are you available next week to meet with us to discuss flood costs? 
Hope all is well.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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